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IT'S BE KIND TO SECRETARYS WEEK!
(Natl . Secretary's Week, April 12-23)

A great time to wear a smile!

CALENDAR: April 20: Directors & Deans meet in President's Council, Board Room, 9 a.m.

All-Staff meeting (everyone invited), 4 p.m., Room C4.

Federal Civil Service Steno-Typist test, D~4, 2,4,7,89 p.m.
See Dr. Hazel for information.

April 2I: Film: "The Committee", Schafer Lounge, 9:30 a.m., 2 & 7 p.m.

April 26: OSU Concert, Gill Coliweum, 8 p.m. - Concertgebouw Orchestra of
Amsterdam .

BASEBALL:
April 20: LBCC vs Mt.Hood, there.
April 22: LBCC vs Linfield JVm there.
April 24: LBCC vs LCC, there.

COUNSELORS - "52" - That's the new extension number, and they've asked that everyone be reminded!
(You can reach them by 53 & 54, also!)

THIS IS TRUE ? (straight from a tip-off sheet!) "Bill Siebler, Ed Wright, & Galen Nielsen have returned from
tive glorious days in Anaheim, California, where they attended the math segment of the National Mickey
Mouse Convention."

BUSINESS NEWS: Two students, Bev Irwin and Judy Huffman have received job offers, through Civil Service,
on the East coast. (They took their Civil Service Examination through LBCC last February Il and received their
results on March 6.

NURSING NEWS: There is SNO on campus! The nursing students at LBCC have joined the state-wide Student
Nurses of Oregon and organized a local chapter here. The LBCC chapter is sponsored by the Benton County
District 6 and Linn County District 23 Oregon Nurses' Association. Mrs. Peggy Preston, the latest addition

to the nursing faculty, will advise the girls. (Peggy comes to us from Albany General Hospital's Intensive Car
Unit and has three daughters...... and a husband, Jim, who also makes a great impression!!)




